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Are you struggling to fill spaces on any of your table tennis teams this season? Table Tennis England is hoping to
help.

Fill in the form below to let us know about any available opportunities and we will advertise these to the wider
table tennis community to help you attract new players and encourage lapsed players back into the sport.

So whether you need to top up your club’s cadet team or widen you weekly winter league team, let us know
below.

If you're a lapsed player looking to get back into the sport or a current player searching for a change or new
challenge, keep an eye out on our website or in our newsletter, Over the Net, for the list of opportunities later this
month.

Share the survey

Want to forward on to someone else? Copy the survey link here:
http://rl.surveysandforms.com/4b38ni5b-c73fwt6d or use the share buttons below.
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